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SCHOOLS CLOSED IN STTJ DISTRICT FOR AFT CONFERENCE 

ST. THOMAS, USVI – The Virgin Islands Department of Education, St. Thomas-St. John 
District, wishes to inform parents and students that all public schools in the St. Thomas-St. John 
District will be closed Monday, October 22, as teachers will be attending the annual TEACH 
conference hosted by the AFT. 

Schools will resume regular class schedules on Tuesday, October 23. 
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